
 

 
Literacy 

In Literacy this term, P3/4 have been 

learning how to write an imaginative 

story based on “The Papaya who Spoke”. 

We have learned to retell the story with 

actions and we have changed it to make 

our own version of the story. 

Numeracy 

Primary 3 have been adding and subtracting 

tens and units using a written calculation. 

Primary 4 have been adding and subtracting 

hundreds, tens and units using a written 

calculation. 

All of P3/4 have also been learning to 

describe 2D and 3D shapes. 

Health and Wellbeing 

In P3/4, the children have been learning 

about the different food groups. This 

helps them to make healthy choices. 

The children have been sorting foods into 

the different food groups and talking 

about why this is an important skill. 

Learning Across the Curriculum 

As part of our Enterprise topic, the children in 

P3/4 have been learning to organise and run our 

class library. 

The children thought about the skills needed to do 

different jobs, and they wrote job applications for 

the role of a Librarian. 

The children borrow books, get their library card 

stamped, and return the books when they are 

finished with them. As a librarian, the children are 

responsible for organising and looking after the 

books in our library. 


